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Dear Senator Sherry, N
' Up to November 1998, we had money invested with Piggott Wood -

and Baker, at which time we applied for the withdrawal of the total gmng the necessary
netice, only to be told that the money was unavallable Since that_'tlme we have recewed
it 'flirom a ti mckle of
thmg around $7 000 is

various sums totaling slightly in excess of $10 000, but a

interest, which has been dried up for months the balance of sor
still held by the company. Now, of course this is a small' :
others, yet to us, pensioners, it is large but not enough to con51der légal achon

Over the last six months or so, we, have becn fobbed off w1th
“contracts about to be signed”, “imminent sale” and ﬁnaﬂy in February about to

instigate a mortgagee sale” none of which have materialized.

When we first were refused redempnon of our money, we
approached the Law Society for advice but were told that it had nothmg to do w1th thém
and was strictly between Piggott Wood and Baker and ourselvcs and 1t was all above:
board. We also contacted Legal Aid, but were told that owmouto very ‘limited fundmg "
they could not fund a civil-action, only a criminal one, which they said fhis was not.

We welcome the move for a Senate Enqmry and also the
investigation by the Tasmanian Police.

Yours faithfully’

J. Bernard






